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March 2013 

 Current enrollment is 436.  

 

 March 1st was school-wide Texas dress up day to celebrate Texas 

independence.  Our first graders made their annual ride around the halls of the 

primary school on their stick horses as part of the celebration. 

 

 On March 4th, Mrs. Neeley’s 2nd grade class Skyped with a 2nd grade class from 

Mineola, New York. 

 

 Parent Teacher Parent Meeting was held on March 7th.  

 

 Head Start parents came for a parent meeting on March 7th.   

 

 March 11th – 15th – Spring Break. 

 

 March 19th – 2nd grade will go to the Northeast Children’s Museum in Commerce 

in conjunction with their Social Studies Curriculum. 

 

 March 21st and 22nd is Kindergarten and Head Start/PK roundup.  

 

 March 26th is the 2nd grade TELPAS reading test.  

 

 Progress Reports go home on the 26th.  


